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October 18, 2017
Hon. Greta See

Hon. Patricia Schabo

Attorney Examiners

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Suburban Natural Gas Company for Approval of an Alternative Form of Regulation to Initiate a Revenue Decoupling Mechanism, Case No. 17-594-GA-ALT

Dear Examiners See and Schabo:

The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel takes this opportunity to share its views on the Application and Staff Report filed in this docket on April 25, 2017, and September 20, 2017, respectively. Through this letter, the Consumers’ Counsel notifies the PUCO that while we have been opposed to the straight fixed variable rate design in the past, and remain so to this day, given the experience gained from rulings in past appeals, we will not contest the implementation of SFV rate design for Suburban Natural Gas Company.

Please note that this letter or the Consumers’ Counsel’s position in this proceeding should not be considered as precedent for any future case and shall not be construed to limit any future consumer advocacy on these issues by the Consumers’ Counsel.
Respectfully, 

/s/ Kevin F. Moore 

Kevin F. Moore 

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

cc: Parties of Record
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